
Response from Seaboard Foods 
 
The Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Seaboard Foods to respond to the investor 
statement below and to share any concrete steps the company is taking the implement the 
recommendations called for by investors. 

• “Investors Call for Increased Protections for Meat Processing Workers Due to Covid-19,” 
Interfaith Center on Corporate Responsibility, 21 May 2020 

• “Investor Statement: Recommendations for Meat Processors During COVID-19,” Interfaith 
Center on Corporate Responsibility, 21 May 2020 

• “Meat Giants Face ESG Fight With Investors Managing $2 Trillion,” Bloomberg, 21 May 2020 

On 12 June 2020, Seaboard Foods sent the following response: 
 
“You will find Seaboard Foods’ COVID-19 response and actions taken at 
https://seaboardfoods.com/Pages/SBF-COVID-19-Response.aspx” 

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.iccr.org/investors-call-increased-protections-meat-processing-workers-due-covid-19
https://www.iccr.org/sites/default/files/page_attachments/investorstatementoncovid19riskstomeatsectorworkerswsig_05.21.20.pdf
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2020-05-21/meat-giants-face-esg-fight-with-investors-managing-2-trillion
https://seaboardfoods.com/Pages/SBF-COVID-19-Response.aspx

